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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

September 17, 1997
Lyle Dahl

2640 118 Av NW

Coon Rapids, MN 59715-4835

Dear Lyle:
I hope this letter finds you well.  I called you on the phone several months ago, but haven’t had a chance to send you anything.

I am the son of Kenneth Dahl in Cooperstown, North Dakota and the nephew of Norman Dahl.

Please feel free to keep all the reports I’m sending, but also please let me know of any corrections or additional information that you may be able to share.

The three letters written in Norwegian are from Tore Haugen in Lillehammer, Norway.  Mayilyn (Dahl) Hensley, Rochester, Minnesota is also doing a lot of work on that side of the family.

I’ll send more information as I get it.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

